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March 27, 2024 

Soil sampling work near First Avenue South Bridge beginning April 8, 2024. 

King County Wastewater Treatment 
Division is building a wet weather 
storage tank near the intersection of 
Southwest Michigan Street and Second 
Avenue Southwest to reduce combined 
sewer overflows into the Duwamish 
River.  

Starting as early as April 1, 2024, crews 
will begin visiting the project site to mark 
the locations of existing utilities. Crews 
will spend up to two business days 
drilling to collect soil samples. Once 
drilling is complete, crews will restore the 
surrounding surface. This work will help 
our team to better understand soil 
conditions below the project site.  

This work will occur at the storage facility 
site (see map to right). 

What you can expect 

• Crews visiting the site in the week prior to drilling, as soon as April 1, 2024; this work will 
not involve vibration, noise, or traffic impacts. 

• Work hours 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. daily for up to two days, starting as early as April 8, 
2024. 

• One drill rig and up to four service vehicles on site. 
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